
 

  
 

 
 

 

 

 

Expo 2015 is the most important event ever to be staged, in relation to food and 

nutrition, a unique and most remarkable world-showcase which will enable all the 

attending Countries to display their goods and heritage. The organization of Expo 2015, 

which is expected to attract about 20 million visitors, has required the diligent 

commitment of many individuals and organizations. 

In terms of employment relations, this Ministry intends to ensure that all the 

enterprises involved will operate with respect to all the relevant labour legislation, in 

order to avoid any violation of workers’ rights and to ensure the proper conduct of the 

event. Thus, the Ministry I represent has promoted the signing of a framework 

agreement  with trade unions and Expo 2015 S.p.A. aimed at favouring and granting 

the compliance with the law by all the enterprises attending the Universal Exhibition. 

Therefore, I invite all enterprises and individuals who will be taking part in Expo 

2015 to make themselves familiar with, apply and respect the provisions contained in 

the framework agreement (http://www.expo2015.org/it/amministrazione-trasparente-

/personale/contrattazione-integrativa). The Ministry of Labour assures that during the Expo, as 

in any other context, labour inspections will be carried out with the necessary diligence 

and  in the general interest of all the parties involved. 

For any further information, please contact the “Direzione del Lavoro di Milano” 

(DIL Milano, DIL-Milano@lavoro.gov.it, tel. 02 667973 – DTL Milano –Lodi, DTL-Milano-

Lodi@lavoro.gov.it, tel. 02 67921). 

Yours faithfully 

 

The Minister 

Giuliano Poletti 
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